May 2, 1994

SPECIAL MEETING
APPROVAL 1994 CDBG APPLICATION

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors
was held on Monday, May 2, 1994 at the Shenango Township Municipal Building
1000 Willowbrook Road, New castle, Pennsylvania with supervisors Rick
Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the resolution accepting
the 1994 CDBG application.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to
adopt resolution accepting the FFY 1994 CDBG application. Funds will
be used for the continuation of the township's housing rehabilitation
program.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to

adjourn.

Teresa k. Sparacino
Secretary-Treasurer




